
Thursday July 18thth 2024 at 7:30pm  

Remote Teams Meeting - begin at 7:40 

In Attendance: All 

Minutes 

 

Old Business  

2025 Parking Ordinance revisions - Ordinance revised with the approved language about parking 
stickers.  New language added for board approval regarding on-street parking.  Proposed ordinance 
will be presented to the board at the August meeting. 

Proposed construction restrictions- Proposal raised at the June meeting by Elizabeth Longworth to 
further restrict open building permits.  Elizabeth proposed that dumpsters and porta-potties must 
be removed from construction sites after a pre-determined period when no visible construction is 
observed.  Several issues were raised including enforcement, length of time, and if it was even legal 
because the Town has a building permit length of one year. Proposal was voted down unanimously.   

Proposed tree removal restrictions- Proposal raised at the April and June meeting by Elizabeth 
Longworth that if a homeowner removes a tree they must obtain board approval and replace the 
tree with one from an approved list.  This would be to control erosion and would be for private 
property, not CSTD ROW or properties within the 440’ line.  Proposal voted down. Adam & Bert 
voted in-favor. However, the idea behind the proposal is well intentioned and we are taking a further 
look into our ordinances regarding erosion control. 

Public Comment - none 

New Business - none 

Public Comment - none 

 

Adjournment - 9:30 


